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This is a response to the question posed by the RAD in relation to the filing of the amended quarterly report covering
the period of January 1, 2011 through September 30, 2011. The committee was established by Kinde Durkee as the
Treasurer who also made deposits and acted as the treasurer fully until she was put out of business by the authorities.
At that time, a new treasurer was brought on board, David Gould, who attempted to file the original filing with as much
accuracy as was possible under the circumstances. The original database and records were not available at all at the
time of the original filing. Later, some of those records were obtained and added into the new database created by Mr.
Gould. This resulted in the increase in receipts totaling $56,100 on Line 11(a)(i) and 11(a)(ii)of the Detailed Summary
Page. It should be noted none of these funds have been available to the committee since Ms. Durkee was put out of

business. Rather, those funds were transferred by the bank to the Los Angeles Superior Court and are still held by the
court awaiting judicial determination.




